Southern School of Engineering and Sustainability PTSA

everychild.onevoice."

We need your help!!

We are looking for your support this year.
We are looking to accomplish 100% faculty and staff membership enrollment.

Your help to make out PTSA a success through your membership dues, time and help, and we want to say thank you.

Working together as parents, faculty and staff we can make a difference in the education and quality of life for our children.

Southern School of Engineering PTSA provides the students, teachers, and parents at Southern School of Engineering with an abundance of activities and events. We can only make this possible with your membership.

Year we are offering many programs and activities as well as helpful information and resources.

Parent education, Newsletter, Website, Science Fair, Internships, College Fair, Reflections Art Program, SSE Read -thon, Health and Safety Fair, Engineering Workshops, Volunteer Coordinator, Faculty and Staff Appreciation, All Grade Level Activities and Assemblies, Plus much more.

Becoming a member is easy. Complete the form below and return it with you \$7.00 membership due (Per Person) to the school c/o Southern School of Engineering

The classes with the highest percentage of members will have ice cream social.

New this year

A prize will be awarded to one teacher in each grade level with the highest percentage of membership enrollment, so do all you can to promote membership to to your students!

For more information contact southernsesptsa@gmail.com

Your membership card(s) will be placed in your mailbox
For information check our website at

http://ssesptsa.weebly.com

RETURNED CHECK CHARGE:

Any check that was received and is returned for insufficient funds will result in an additional \$20.00 charge.